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PERMANENT MISSION OF GREECE TO THE UNITED NATIONS

=

Ref. No: 90.2.5.6/AS 2166

NOTE VERBALE

The Permanent Mission of Greece to the United Nations presents its compliments to the
Secretary-General of the United Nations and has the honor, in accordance with the provisions of
General Assembly resolution 71/145 and in response to the letter from the Secretary-General of
29 June 2018 (Reference: LA/COD/4), to convey the following information provided by the
Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Hellenic Republic:

“Regarding the incident (paint throwing) against the Chancery of the Consulate General of Turkey
in Athens on 4 April 2018, Greece wishes to inform the Secretary General that the police conducted
an immediate and thorough investigation and the case was brought before the competent judicial
authorities, with no criminal proceeding having been initiated. Ever since, Greece has reinforced
the security measures for all diplomatic and consular missions of Turkey in its territory, in
accordance with the relevant provisions of the Vienna Conventions”.

The Permanent Mission of Greece to the United Nations avails itself of this opportunity.to
renew to the Secretary-General of the United Nations the assurances of its highest consideration

New York, 21 October 2020

To: The Office of Legal Affairs of the UN

In Town



